
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KA/AM 

3rd December 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Non Uniform Day – Last Day of Term Friday 21st December 

We are fast approaching the end of the first term of the academic year with us breaking up on Friday 21st 

December, and closing at 1.30pm. We will have our usual Lunch break and a short registration period 

before the early finish. All students will be required to remain on site until that time, after which they will be 

dismissed by year group.  Lunches will be available for those wishing to have one although the menu may 

be slightly reduced on the day. Any student who needs to will be able to remain on school site until the usual 

dismissal time of 3.15pm. Please can you notify the school if you wish your child to remain until 3.15pm. 

Otherwise it will be assumed you have made arrangements. 

The final day will also be ‘Non-Uniform Day’ as part of our work to support local and national charities, at 

the request of the Student Academy Council who wishes to raise funds for our chosen charities. 

Pupils who wish to take part will need to donate £1, which should be given to their Form Tutor at first 

registration on Friday 21st. We are aware many students wish to wear Christmas themed jumpers / tops but 

this is no way obligatory and these are not required in order to participate in the event.  

We would remind you that term will start on Tuesday 8th January at 8.50am for all year groups.  

We hope you and your families have a restful and enjoyable Christmas break and we look forward to seeing 

you all back in the New Year. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Karen Athawes 

Deputy Headteacher 

  

 


